Atlantic Academy Primary











Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment

Dear Parents.

It's been another super week at Atlantic Academy. We've been working hard on our new topics to ensure we have the best start to the work we are doing.

Curriculum Newsletters

Curriculum Newsletters are available for you to read to ensure you are aware of what your child is learning at Atlantic. If you have any questions or if there is any way we can support your child then please do not hesitate to contact us and we will ensure to support in any way.



Science Week

Next week we will be celebrating British Science Week at Atlantic Academy. The week will see lots of exciting experiments and competitions for our students to take part in along with visits and workshops from Bournemouth University. We are excited to share our pupils' achievements with you all but please do ask them questions about what they have been learning, I know they will be keen to share their findings with you!

Sing up day

Later this month we will be celebrating everything we love about music and singing. Each year group will celebrate songs from a particular decade and we are very excited to share with you the finished products at the end of the month.

I look forward to sharing all our amazing science activities with you throughout the week.

Miss Heppell

Friday I Ith March

To enjoy our virtual Heroes assembly, please click here

Heroes of the Week

Congratulations to all our heroes this week

March

14th British Science Week
Begins
14th - Y5 Bournemouth
University Animate Me
15th - Y6 Bournemouth
University Future Me
22nd - Book Fair
31st - Sing Up Day

April

8th - Easter Bonnet Parade

Please ensure school visit consent is ticked on the SIMS parent app to ensure trip permission is granted.

